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DISTRICT CELLULAR TELEPHONES USAGE POLICY 
 
The Jackson Public School District provides cellular telephones to employees deemed essential by the 
superintendent or her or his designee. It is free of cost to the employee.     
 
Students and staff are encouraged to use any available cellular telephone in the event of an emergency 
that threatens the safety of students, staff, or other individuals. A school bus driver is prohibited from 
operating a school bus while using a cellular telephone except: (1) during an emergency; (2) to call for 
assistance if there is a mechanical breakdown or other mechanical problem; and, (3) and when the 
school bus is parked. 
 
The provision of cellular telephones is a privilege that may be revoked if it is abused, as determined by 
the Superintendent. Telephone records are the property of Jackson Public School District and may be 
reviewed at any time for any reason by Jackson Public School District.  Employees have no expectation 
of privacy in reference to telephone bills. 
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